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Updated Relationship and Sex Education Policy 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
We have just reviewed and updated our Relationship and Sex Education (RSE) policy. The draft policy is available 
on the website for you to see. 
 
The changes are around: 

- Clarifying how we teach the lessons ensuring that this is clear for all staff 
- Including the agreed vocabulary list 
- Including the agreed ground rules 
- More clarity around the teaching of puberty in Year 4 for teachers 
- More clarity around the teaching of contraception on Year 6 for teachers 

 
If you would like to come and find out more, I will be holding a parents’ information session next week at 
2:30pm, 12th January. 
 
Parents of children in Years 4,5 and 6 will still be invited to a separate information session before they are taught 
RSE. 
 
 
 
Thank you, 
 
Ruth McAvoy 
Assistant Headteacher 


